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  The following House Files were introduced: 

 

 

 

Hassan; Xiong, J.; Gomez; Lee; Vang; Frazier; Her; Hollins and Becker-Finn introduced: 

 

H. F. No. 2543, A bill for an act relating to public safety; prohibiting the use of certain traffic stop-related 

information as criteria for peace officer job performance; amending Minnesota Statutes 2020, sections 169.985; 

299D.08. 

 

The bill was read for the first time and referred to the Committee on Public Safety and Criminal Justice 

Reform Finance and Policy. 

 

 

Robbins, Haley, Koznick, Nash and Scott introduced: 

 

H. F. No. 2544, A bill for an act relating to unemployment; replenishing the unemployment insurance trust 

fund; appropriating money. 

 

The bill was read for the first time and referred to the Committee on Workforce and Business Development 

Finance and Policy. 

 

 

Lee; Xiong, J.; Gomez; Hassan; Richardson; Frazier; Becker-Finn and Vang introduced: 

 

H. F. No. 2545, A bill for an act relating to state government; appropriating money to the Legislative 

Coordinating Commission for translation services. 

 

The bill was read for the first time and referred to the Committee on State Government Finance and Elections. 

 

 

Xiong, J.; Gomez; Hassan; Lee; Noor; Frazier; Hollins; Agbaje; Koegel; Jordan; Davnie; Greenman; Boldon; 

Keeler; Berg; Reyer and Freiberg introduced: 

 

H. F. No. 2546, A bill for an act relating to public safety; prohibiting law enforcement from using tear gas, 

chemical weapons, and kinetic energy munitions; amending Minnesota Statutes 2020, section 624.731, 

subdivisions 4, 6; proposing coding for new law in Minnesota Statutes, chapter 626. 

 

The bill was read for the first time and referred to the Committee on Public Safety and Criminal Justice 

Reform Finance and Policy. 


